
 
 
 
 

Would you like your child to start with us in 
September 2022? 

 
 

We would love to meet you and your children, show you around our wonderful school, our 
Reception Class and Garden and answer any questions you may have.  

 
This year we have decided to have appointments rather than an open evening or day. This 

will allow us to control the amount of people visiting, so that we can remain covid safe, and 
will also ensure that you and your family get to visit us on a much more personal level.  

 
If you would like to register your interest for an appointment, please call our school office 
on 01905 772740 and we will be more than happy to take your details and get you booked 

in once our dates are confirmed. 
 

We can’t wait to see you soon!  
 

From all of us at Westlands 
 

    Be Positive, Prepared, Proud, Polite, Punctual & Persevere!    


